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Subject: Modoc multi-use path
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Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,
| am a bike rider living on the westside, working at UCSB and using Modoc to connect me to the UCSB bike path and
upper State Street. | fully support the Modoc Multi-Use Path and urge you to finish this as soon as possible to connect

the unfinished Las Positas-Modoc, Obern and Maria Ygnacio multi-use path systems. We cyclists need a continuous
connection between UCSB, homes, jobs, schools and open spaces.

| believe it is not too much to ask for a safe, separated bike and pedestrian path in a climate that is warm all year round.
| call on you to please move this project forward right away in a town where more people could and should be biking
safely.

Sincerely,

Ingrid Bowman



